
NOTICE OF  
PUBLIC HEARING 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on August 5, 2019, at 7:00 p.m. at the City Council 
Chambers of the City of Barstow, located at 220 East Mountain View Street, Barstow, 
CA, the City Council of the City of Barstow will hold a public hearing to consider a) 
eliminating the City’s general fund subsidy of the solid waste collection rates in all 
categories except single family residential, which will be reduced, and b) an amendment 
to the waste hauling and recyclable collection franchise agreement with Burrtec Waste 
Industries, which, if approved, will include a request to approve increases to the Burrtec 
Service Fees, as follows: 
 

APPROVING A SCHEDULE OF FEES  
 
Trash Fees to include an increase for the following Categories: 
 Residential 
 Economically Disadvantaged 
 Commercial Bin  
 Industrial Rolloffs  
 Compactors 
 Small Commercial  
 Multi-Family Bin 
 NEW Food Waste Service  
 Bulky Item for Bin Service 
 Curbside Bulky Item 
 Extra Pick-up 
 Pull out Rates for Bins  
 
At the public hearing, all members of the public are invited to give oral and written 
testimony to the City Council regarding the proposed fee revisions.  As required by 
Section 54354.5 and 66016 of the California Government Code, certain information 
regarding the proposed Fees as set forth above is on file in the Office of the City Clerk 
at 220 East Mountain View Street, Ste. A, Barstow, CA, and is available for public 
inspection during normal business hours. 
 
A copy of this Notice will also be mailed to each affected property owner.  
 
/s/ JoAnne V. Cousino 
City Clerk 


